Announcements 4/23/25

If you wish to run for class office for the 2025/26 school year, you can pick up a

candidate packet starting April 24th. Packets are available in the Media Center,

Guidance Office, or at the 9th grade desk. Completed packets are due by April
30th, 2025. Elections will be held on May 16th, 2025.

Seniors- Your Senior Social will be held tomorrow during all lunches. You can pick-

up your cap and gowns and yearbooks in the gym & can stay for all of 4" period to

sign yearbooks. Make time to eat your lunch in your usual spot. No food or drinks
are permitted in the gym.



